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April 2, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re:  BA in Ancient History and Classics
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on March 30, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plan for the BA in Ancient History and Classics submitted by the Department of Greek and Latin.  This is a joint program with History, and a letter of concurrence from the Department of History is included in the proposal.  The committee had previously reviewed this program in early January, but at that time it was unclear how to handle a program housed in two departments.  We did, however, make a number of suggestions for change or clarification that have been incorporated into the present proposal.  The felicitous result was that at our last meeting we found remarkably little to comment on.  We noticed only a few minor typos (which remain) and the need for a couple of corrections to the PACER form (these have been dealt with).   Consequently, the committee voted unanimously to send the program on to the full CCI.
Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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